 (
Monday
, May 5
th
6:30 PM
Madison Gym
) (
Madison
 PTA proudly presents 
INTERNET SAFETY
, a 
FREE
 class for parents.
  A representative from USD 259’s Safe and Drug Free Schools office will conduct 
this  
IMPORTANT
 and                    
INFORMATIVE 
presentation on how to keep  your child safe on the internet!  Summer is just around the corner and we know students will be spending more time on-line.  Come learn some ways that you can help keep your child safe when they log-in!
) (
Summer is coming….do you know how to keep your child safe on the internet?
) (
INTERNET SAFETY
) (

 
Dinner will be served following the presentation.
 

 
Childcare will be available!
 

 
Questions?  Please call 973-4162.
)
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